
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF FOX

CHAPEL
PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the
Fox Chapel  Borough Council
will  hold a public hearing at
the  Fox  Chapel  Borough
Building,  401  Fox  Chapel
Road, at 6 p.m. on Monday,
September  16,  2024.  The
purpose of the hearing is to
receive  public  comment
concerning  the  adoption  of  
Plan for Our Future, the Joint
Comprehensive Plan for  Fox
Chapel  Borough  and  O’Hara
Township. Council intends to
consider adopting the plan via
resolution at its regular public
meeting,  which will  be  held
thereafter  in  the  same
location.  Copies  of  Plan  for
Our Future may be examined
and/or  obtained  at
planforourfuture.com.  All
interested parties are invited
to attend the hearing and/or
to submit written comments.


